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TO:  LIST YOUR ADDITION
                        
 I just want to remind everyone that has joined with us to negotiate a mineral rights lease for our properties that the HWCC volunteers are still working everyday to get fair terms and a reasonable lease to protect the homeowners.   We are very fortunate to be located in the core area of the Barnett Shale, which contains a large amount of natural gas.  This natural resource will contribute to our energy needs for many years to come.
                        

 We are not sure how the turmoil in the Financial Markets will affect how the gas companies will be able to develop the Barnett Shale gas production.  But the one thing we do know for sure is that the natural gas will still be under our properties when the drilling companies are ready to drill.
                        
 So, with this in mind, our volunteers are still out their passing out our fliers and talking to our neighbors about joining with us to get the protection and compensation we believe is fair.  Please get out and talk to your neighbors and tell them about the HIGHTOWER WAMRA CONSOLIDATED COALITION.  Ask them to visit our website http://qhmr.angelfire.com/ to learn more about us.  Please call me if you have any questions.
                        
Your Neighbor and HWCC Volunteer,


 Name

Address

And contact info
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